
Notice No. 257 Date: 25.L1.2024

This is to notifli for general information of all concerned that the student of B.A./B.Sc. Semester-l

(CCFUP-NEP)for the academic year 2024-2025, who have taken admission through college portal and

have paid multiple times, those students are hereby requested to submit the details of Multiple

Payment Receipts, Bank Statement and an Application within 30.LL.2024 to the Cash Counter,

lVlahishadal Girls' College.

All concerned will please note 4*t(Dr. Mausumi Ban hyay
Principal & Secretary

Mahishadal Girls' College


